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                      The weekly news from Isaac Newton School, Grantham 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been a great first week back.  The children are 
really engaged in all that they are doing and it has been 
a real pleasure to tour the school and see all that is 
going on. 
Yesterday Sarah Outen come to take an assembly.  

Sarah completed a round the world journey using just a 
bike, kayak and high tech rowing boat and shared her 
experience with us.  The assembly followed on from a 

satellite phone call that we received from her last year 
whilst she was cycling across America!  It was really 
inspirational and we hope she has shown the children 
that were in the assembly all that can be achieved with 

the right attitude and preparation.  
 

During the week the Year 1 and 2 pupils have begun 
their new theme which is all about plants.  Yesterday 
they had a local visit to Homebase in order to enhance 

their understanding of plant life and the conditions that 
are needed for plants to grow well. They all behaved 
really well. 
 
Paul Hill   
Headteacher 

WORLD BOOK DAY – bring a teddy 
Our theme for World Book Day this 
year is Bears.  As such we would 
like all of the children to bring a 
Teddy and book in next Thursday 
(3rd March).  
Throughout the day a bear will be 
hidden around the school, it could be 
inside or outside. The children/adults 
are invited to take part in the hunt. 
Prizes are available for the first 
person to tell Mrs Pask or Miss Dunford where the bear 
is. Keep your eyes peeled! 
There will also be prizes for the best photographs taken 

by the children of their bear reading a book in an 
unusual place. You can tweet us pictures, email the 
school at (enquiries@isaacnewton.lincs.sch.uk) or hand 
the photo to your child’s teacher. We look forward to 

seeing them. 

 
Easter Chocolate Tombola 
We will be having an Easter chocolate Tombola on 24th 
March.  All chocolate donations would be gratefully 
received – just drop them off at the school office. 
 
Multiskills Festival 
On Wednesday afternoon 10 Year 2 children 
represented school at a Multiskills Festival. They 
practised throwing, catching and balancing skills 
representing the school wonderfully!  

BINGO 
We will be having a Bingo evening straight after school 
on Thursday 10th March in the Studio.  
Tickets are now available for £1.50 at the school office.  
We will have Easter Egg Prizes!  The price includes a 
hotdog and a drink. It would be brilliant to have a large 
turnout.  Children who do not know all of their 
numbers to 100 will need an adult with them to help. 

Dates for Your Diary: 

 

3rd March  World Book Day 

10th March  Child & Parent/Carer Bingo 

15th March  Parents’ Evening (later session)  

16th March  Parents’ Evening 

18th March  Sports Relief 

24th March  Chocolate Tombola and Second  
   Hand Uniform Sale in big hall 

Active Kids Vouchers Sainsbury’s 
This year we are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

vouchers.  If you have any at home then please do send 
them to school. 
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